
Cuban Vice President Ricardo
Cabrisas receives Spanish
secretary of state

Havana, May 10 (RHC)-- Cuban Vice President Ricardo Cabrisas, Minister of Economy and Planning,
received Wednesday Fernando García Casas, Secretary of State for International Cooperation and for
Latin America and the Caribbean of the Kingdom of Spain, who chairs the Spanish delegation
participating in the thirty-seventh session of the Economic Commission for Latin America and the
Caribbean (ECLAC), being held in Havana. 
 
During the meeting, Vice President Cabrisas pointed out the good state of relations between Cuba and
Spain, a country that is one of Cuba's major partners in the commercial and business spheres. 

Both officials confirmed the mutual commitment to work in a coordinated manner in the new stage of
cooperation.
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